M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
July 5, 2016
RE:

Replacement Steamer EES Bid
The bids for a Replacement Steamer at Erpenbeck Elementary School were opened at 10:15 a.m. on Wednesday, June 15, 2016. Holly Buchanan and I conducted the opening with four vendors present.  Four sealed bids were received and evaluated with REDI submitting the lowest qualified bid; bid tabulation is attached.
It is recommended the bid for the replacement Steamer at Erpenbeck Elementary School be awarded to REDI.
